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   By  Yoko Otter-van Zuijlen, Pedagogue   

         General Director Year 8, Issue 3, May  2015  

THAO DIEN TALK 

Last weeks to go before the holidays;  
time to say goodbye and looking forward to see you again! 

There are only a few weeks left before the summer holiday starts. 

Some children will leave SmartKids after having been (sometimes) a 

few years with us. A sad moment, but also a step further in your 

and your child’s life.  

A new episode, a new start in another environment.  

For Big Kids children going to an international school in Saigon, we 

have arranged visits with their new schools and are preparing them 

for this exciting next step. For those leaving SmartKids; we have 

all enjoyed contributing to your child’s development and we wish 

you all the best for the future; we are always happy to hear from 

our “old” SmartKids children! For children and parents who we will 

see back in August; we wish you happy holidays and safe trips. 
 

I would like to thank all parents for your continuous support this 

year and your feedback, remarks and enthusiasm.  

I also want to thank our staff for their effortless support and 

hard work. The pedagogic staff has shown their dedication and 

their professional early childhood approach to try everyday to 

make it another exciting, happy day for your child in which learning 

through play is the focus. Of course our support staff plays also a 

crucial role in the children’s SmartKids life. Where would we be 

without them?   

 

 

 

 
 

Please remember that we will have a 5 weeks Exiting Summer Camp 

Program this year; from the 29th of June to the 31st of July. 

It’s only for SmartKids children from 2,5 to 6 years old and the 

program looks great with each week a different theme.  

You can sign up on a weekly basis.  

The summer camp will be held in our great Street 10 location; 

where the outdoors is large and exciting and where our SmartKids 

teachers are planning exciting, interesting and fun activities for 

your children. Classes will be kept small between 12 and 18 kids and 

will be supported by our SmartKids assistants. 

We are all part of an ever 
changing environment. In all 
locations some teaching staff 
will leave SmartKids to find 
new challenges elsewhere. We 
are working on replacing our 
departing staff with new 
enthusiastic 

staff and we will make sure we 
are ready for a new year.  

Important dates to remember: 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL: 

Thursday 17th of June 

  

COFFEE MORNING FOR ALL 
CHILDREN AND PA-RENTS: 

Friday 15th of August 

From 09.00 to 11.00 

  

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL: 

Monday 18th of August 

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We are all part of an ever changing 
environment. In all locations some 
teaching staff will leave SmartKids to find 
new challenges elsewhere. We are working 
on replacing our departing staff with new 
enthusiastic staff and we will make sure 
we are ready for a new year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Important dates to remember: 
 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL: 
Thursday 17th of June 
 
COFFEE MORNING FOR ALL CHILDREN 
AND PARENTS: 
Friday 14th of August -   09.00 to 11.00 
 
 FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL: 
Monday 17th of August 
  
  


